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St Werburgh’s PTA Christmas Raffle  
 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Despite being unable to hold our lovely Christmas Fayre in the usual way due to the current 

pandemic, we are very pleased to let you know that we will still be holding a Christmas 

raffle, offering you a chance to win a wonderful festive treat. Through some very kind 

donations, we have managed to secure a lovely Christmas hamper, containing lots of food 

and drink goodies, and also a number of other prizes. 

 

Under normal circumstances, the Christmas Fayre is one of our biggest fundraisers of the 

school year, so we hope that instead of being able to join us for this, you will be able to 

support us in our raffle! The money raised will help to fund our purchase of Christmas 

selection boxes for every child in the school and the numerous other things that we fund on 

a yearly basis for the benefit of the children. 

 

There are a number of adaptations that we are making in order to carry out this raffle in the 

safest possible manner: 

 Over the next few days, children will be bringing home an envelope which will be the 

entry to the raffle (rather than using individual raffle tickets.) 

 Please complete the envelope provided with your name, contact details and the 

number of raffle entries you would like. Entries are £1 each. 

 Please enclose the correct payment in the envelope. 

 Entries made without an envelope will not be accepted. 

 Entries must be returned in the envelope with the correct payment by Friday 11th 

December. 

 Rather than using raffle tickets, entries will be entered into a spreadsheet (if you 

have 5 entries, your name will be entered 5 times) and drawn using a random 

number generator. This will allow us to make the process as contact-free as possible. 

 

The prize winners will be published via the school email and the PTA Facebook page and the 

prizes will be available for collection from school by Thursday 17th December. 

 

Many thanks for your support and good luck! 

 

Best wishes and stay safe,  

 

St Werburgh’s PTA 
 

 


